
City Council Regular Meeting
AGENDA ITEM

NUMBER: 6

SUBJECT: 
Traffic LED Lights Purchase Agreement with Codale Electric Supply, Inc. in the Total Amount Not to Exceed 
$118,572 to Replenish the Existing Inventory of Traffic LED Lights. (Citywide) (For Possible Action; 
Recommendation - Approve)
REQUESTED BY:
Michael Hudgeons, Director of Public Works

WARD:
 (Citywide)

RECOMMENDATION OR RECOMMEND MOTION: 
Approve the Traffic LED Lights Purchase Agreement with Codale Electric Supply, Inc. in the total amount not 
to exceed $118,572.00.

FISCAL IMPACT:  
Amount: $118,572.00
Explanation: This will be paid using traffic Capital Improvement Project 
account. 

ACCOUNT NUMBER: 
CIP 10489 00415-290293-
450540

STAFF COMMENTS AND BACKGROUND INFORMATION: 
The City desires to purchase traffic LED lights to replenish its existing inventory in use at Traffic Operations. 
This purchase is not adapted to award by competitive bid because the traffic LED lights are equipment that 
are compatible with the City’s existing inventory of replacement parts for traffic LED lights. To ensure that the 
traffic lights, when replaced, are consistent throughout the City, it is necessary for the City to purchase these 
specific traffic LED lights using a competitive bidding exception pursuant to NRS 332.115(1)(d).
CIP No. CIP 10489 Related  Item: 

LIST CITY COUNCIL GOAL(S):  Safe and Livable Community, Responsible Fiscal Management

PREPARED BY: 

Michael Hudgeons, Director of Public Works

Respectfully Submitted

Micaela R. Moore,
City Manager

MEETING DATE: 

November 20, 
2024


